
ATTENTION FAMILIES
The Ray Tanner Foundation

led by Ray & Karen Tanner is providing
a box of fresh produce to our families at 
The Reserves on Thursday, July 23, 2020

through a partnership with Senn Brothers Produce.

Boxes will be available for pickup from the
Management O�ce at 9:30 a.m.

on Thursday, July 23, 2020.

Please remember to wear your mask and observe
social distancing measures when you come to

pick up your box on Thursday!

If you have questions, please call:
Ivan Carter (803)609-3096
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